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Notice of Cancellation 

From: Office of Procurement 

Date: April 4, 2025

Re: RFP for Summer Food Service Program Media Campaign

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Pursuant to Section No.  6.10 of the Public Procurement Review Board Office of Personal Service 
Contract Review Rules and Regulations, the Mississippi Department of Education (MDE), 
Office of the Superintendent has determined it in the best interest of the State to cancel the 
RFP for Summer Food Service Program Media Campaign.

The solicitation has been cancelled and all responses have been rejected.  The solicitation will be 
reissued. If the solicitation is reissued within 60 days, and your company previously submitted a 
proposal, the Agency shall email the solicitation directly to the company’s representative found 
on the cover sheet.  

The MDE recommends that you visit the MDE website at https://mdek12.org/procurement/
rfp/ under MDE Bid Announcements often to take advantage of other contract opportunities.  
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